TELEPHONE No. 23578

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

49, Queen Square,

Bristol, 13th Jenuary, 1937

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of
the 5th instant respecting the crankshafts of 2-4 JP
engines intended for Messrs. Vickers-Armstrong, thelr
Yard No. 746, and in reply to the last paragraph of
your letter I have to state the Yard No. is 726 and not
746 as stated in Messrs. Lister's letter.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
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The Secretary,

LONDON.







